
 
 

 
 
 
 

Hello St Mary’s Altona families and friends. 

Just a reminder we will be running a Pupil Free day on Friday August 16th. 

Please remember to book for the whole day service online on your parent 

portals. 

We have been seeing so many new faces in Before and After school care. We 

look forward to seeing all the new friendships that come to the children in 

our care. 

The main theme we focussed on this week is the Olympics! The kids have 

been creating paper rings chains with Olympic and country colours to display 

during the Olympic season. We have also been running and participated 

many fun competitions including tunnel ball, discus, bean bag toss where the 

winner received trophies and prizes! 

Over the next week we will be looking at emotions and completing activities 

through communication, arts and crafts, and physical education. This will 

include team building games, finger knitting and crochet, friendship and lots 

more. 

We continue to emphasise the importance of booking and/or cancelling 

OSHC. Please let us know on 0438 052 938. If you have booked your children 

in for After Care, please let them know before school and in the case of a late 

booking, let the classroom teacher know. Please use your Parent Portal for 

any updates/bookings.  

 

• Big Art Competition – CA 

30 year celebration 

• Emotions 

• Arts and crafts 

• Colours 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 

School Hours Care activities 

and experiences with Your 

OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

09/08/2024 

St Mary’s Primary School Altona 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/

